

111 Michigan Avenue, N.W. Washington, DC 20010-2970 (202) 884-5000

December 24, 2003

Michael Ball Off-Camber Crawlers PO Box 3221 McLean, VA 22103-3221

Dear Mr. Ball and the Members of Off-Camber Crawlers:

We were so delighted to receive the 77 toys which you were kind enough to donate to Children's Hospital. With the holiday season upon us, they will be such welcome additions to Dr. Bear's Toy Closet. We know that our patients will derive a great deal of pleasure from playing with them and that this will go a long way toward helping the children through this difficult period in their lives. On behalf of them, their parents, and our staff, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your extraordinary thoughtfulness and generosity.

With all good wishes for the holidays, and with very best regards,

Terry Orzechowski, Director

Volunteer Services